Tudor Pull - NEW DATE
Saturday 29th June, 2019

As many of you are already aware, the Tudor Pull had to be moved from the
original date set in March due to a pre-planned river closure.

It will now be held on Saturday 29th June, 2019.

The Timetable will be as usual. Meeting at Hampton Court Palace, then
rowing down to Richmond Bridge to await the outgoing tide.

On arrival at their Tower of London, we will escort the Stela into the Tower
where it will be handed over after due ceremony, for safe keeping.

Hopefully, we will see as many of you there as possible again.

Roger Gould
Secretary and Treasurer for The Thames Traditional Rowing Association.



